
   
 

   
 

 
 
 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO – 1222 FIRST AVE., SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Date: Feb. 10, 2023  
 
Subject: City Operations Building Reopening on Monday, Feb. 13 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The City Operations Building (COB) will reopen to customers with appointments and 
employees on Monday, Feb. 13. The reopening of the building follows a two-week closure 
to install an emergency power upgrade, after a power outage on Thursday, Jan. 26, 
revealed the need to make repairs and upgrades before the building could be reoccupied.  
 
All in-person services, including cashier and records review services, will continue to 
require appointments.   
 
Cashier Services at Plaza Hall through Feb. 15 
In-person cashier services will continue to be provided at Plaza Hall, at 202 C St., San 
Diego, CA 92101, through Wednesday, Feb. 15. The temporary location is adjacent to COB 
and the Evan V. Jones Parkade. From the parkade, take the stairs or the elevator down to 
the street level to access Plaza Hall. All customers are encouraged to make online 
payments by e-check or credit card. 
 
On Feb. 16, cashier services will resume at COB. As a reminder, cashier services by 
appointment are available Mondays through Thursdays from 7 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. and 
between 12:30 p.m. to 4 p.m. and Fridays from 10 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. to 4 
p.m. 
 
Plans, Mylars, Agreements and Reports Drop-off 
Customers can resume dropping off plans, mylars, agreements and reports in the self-
service baskets located on COB’s first floor.  
 
Email Updates 
Visit sandiego.gov/dsd-email to get the latest news and updates straight from DSD. 

https://www.sandiego.gov/development-services/virtual-appointments
https://www.sandiego.gov/locations/evan-v-jones-parkade
https://www.sandiego.gov/development-services#invoice-modal
https://www.sandiego.gov/development-services#invoice-modal
http://www.sandiego.gov/dsd-email

